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Sandymount Green Area Covid 19 Social Distancing Related Interventions 

 

 
Dublin City Council has established a working group tasked with the investigation of 
the Sandymount Green area with regard to Covid-19 and Social Distancing 
Interventions. 
An engineer has assessed the area and potential concept designs are being 
investigated.  As part of this investigation, engagement has commenced with Dublin 
Bus, Go Ahead Bus and an initial consultation will begin with business owners in the 
coming days.  Following this initial round of consultation, we will discuss our findings 
with the councillors. 
 
Contact: 
Neil O Donoghue, MIEI,  
South City Executive Engineer,  

 


